
 

 

HAMMERSMITH PUMPING STATION UPDATE  
 
 
Work at our Hammersmith Pumping Station site is progressing well as we continue work on the Connection 
Tunnel, Inlet Channel and the Interception Chamber.  
 
In the coming weeks, we will be starting works to break out a concrete lining wall within the Interception 
Chamber. 
 
Breaking out works will start on Monday 30 September and will take place during our normal work hours 
Monday – Saturday. We expect to complete all breaking out works within four weeks 
 
We will be monitoring noise generated and where possible, place acoustic panels around the works to 
reduce the impact of noise. Additionally, we will be using water to dampen down dry areas to reduce dust. 
 
While we carry out this section of work, we will continue to keep disruption to a minimum through careful 
management.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP). 

Duration of work 
• Breaking out concrete walls: 30 September for 

four weeks  

• Monday – Friday: 8am – 6pm 

• Saturday: 8am – 1pm 

• One hour start up and shut down periods either 
side of working hours 

What to expect 

• Breaking out works: some noise will arise 
from site while we undertake these works 

 

What will we do? 

• We will monitor dust and noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise noise 
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